80-3661...

Raymond D'Argenio Senior Vice President-Communications



March 5, 1980

Admiral Stansfield Turner Director Central Intelligence Agency Washington, D.C. 20505

Dear Stan:

During the past year, you and I discussed the possibility of your speaking informally to a group of United Technologies' senior executives at a monthly luncheon meeting next May.

Business demands have prompted a decision to hold these meetings quarterly instead of monthly, and the date is now set for June 26, 1980 at 1:00 p.m.

I very much hope you will be able to accommodate this change in your schedule and look forward to hearing from you soon.

Best personal regards.

Sincerely,

Harry J. Gray

jee

United Technologies Corporation United Technologies Building, Hartford, Connecticut 06101